
 
 

 
[Webinar] The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021: What It Means to You 

 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
On March 10, the House approved the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, and 
President Biden is expected to sign it into law on Friday, March 12. This latest 
round of COVID relief builds on previous legislation to bring new assistance to 
businesses through payroll tax credits and forgivable loans. 
  
Join us for our webinar The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021: What It Means to 
You on Thursday, March 18, at 1:00 PM ET, for a breakdown of the new aid 
available and how your business may gain. 
  
You’ll hear from Viventium’s veteran payroll expert Yonina F. Shineweather, CPA, 
for a hands-on analysis of the ARPA and your next steps and will come away 
understanding: 
 

• The extension of the Employee Retention Credit and how newer 
businesses can benefit; 

• The extension and expansion of FFCRA paid leave credits AND the new 
pitfall that can bar you from eligibility; 

• What’s changing about PPP and what’s staying the same; 
• Which changes you’ll need to make to your dependent care 

programs (DCAP); and 
• What new SBA assistance is on the way for restaurants. 

  
 

 
 
For more information, check out our latest article “The Arrival of ARPA: The 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 – Part I.” 
  
In it with you, 
Your Viventium Team 
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